
October 1, 2018 

Select Board Meeting Minutes   
 

 
    

Meeting called to order at 5:30 p.m. at Waterville Town Clerk’s Office.     

    

Present: Select Board Members: Donald Lynch, Arthur Tilton, Jay Marsh 

              Town Clerk: Nancy LaRose 

    Library Trustee: April Vanderveer 

        Scott Shafe, Lisa Dion 

       

                

 

 

1. Scott and Lisa, who live on Clark Road, were here to discuss some of the brush they’ve been 

clearing along the roadside of Clark Road recently. They were wondering if the Town would 

consider that community service, and if there were any other tasks in Town that they could do 

for community service.  The Select Board agreed that the brush cutting and shoveling snow at 

the Town Clerk’s Office and the Town Hall would be a service to the community. 

 

2. April Vanderveer, Library Trustee, was here to discuss the tiny library that will be set up at the 

Town Hall.  It is getting built at the Green Mountain Tech Center, which is a Pre-Tech project 

that the students are doing.  It was decided that they will paint it green. 

 

3. Approved bills to be paid. 

 

 

 

Adjourned at 6:35 p.m.     

 

Respectfully submitted by Nancy LaRose, Town Clerk    


